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Question: 11

Topic: Dairy

Hansard Page: 33-34

Senator O’Brien asked: 
Was their any follow-up to the first invitation? Were there any reminders?

How many invitations in total have been sent?

Answer:

The Dairy Adjustment Authority advises that it has undertaken follow-up telephone calls to those dairy producers invited to be considered for a discretionary payment right but who have not responded to this invitation.  In addition, State dairy farmer organisations and dairy processors have been provided with information on discretionary payment rights and have been asked to provide this information to their members and suppliers as appropriate.  

The Dairy Adjustment Authority (DAA) has advised that a total of 2,699 application forms for discretionary payment rights were sent to dairy producers who either requested forms from the DAA, or the DAA identified as being potentially eligible for a discretionary payment right.  The DAA has advised that in a number of cases, it was able to assess cases for eligibility without an application form, using the records on file for that entity.
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